
 
 
 
Hi,  
 
This is to let you know about updates to our home loan and credit card products which are effective 
from Thursday 21 July 2022.  
 
Effective 21 July 2022, we won’t accept any new applications for Qantas Frequent Flyer Home Loans 
and Macquarie Credit Cards with Qantas Rewards. Macquarie clients currently earning Qantas Points 
on their home loan or credit card are not impacted by this change.  
 
Please update your software accordingly with the changes and please confirm when changes have 
been made.  
 
Regards,  
Quincy 
 
Quincy Wong | Senior Manager | Personal Banking | Macquarie Bank 

M + 61 438 011 937| E quincy.wong@macquarie.com 
www.macquarie.com 
 
I choose to work flexibly and send emails outside normal working hours. Please do not feel obligated 
to respond outside of yours. 

 

 
This email and any attachment is confidential. If you are not the intended recipient, please delete 
this message. Macquarie does not guarantee the integrity of any emails or attachments. For 
important disclosures and information about the incorporation and regulated status of Macquarie 
Group entities please see: www.macquarie.com/disclosures 
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